
Wredling Middle School 
Daily Announcements – June 1, 2017 

 

 TSA will race their cars after school on Friday!  
 

 Music Students: This is a reminder that ALL instruments need to go home for the summer immediately 
after school tomorrow!  You will not need your instrument the last two days of school.  Thanks for a great 
year! 

 

 Students, you MUST bring your Chromebooks AND power cords to PE class tomorrow in order to turn 
them in for the year!  Please don't forget. 

 

 ALL 8th grade girls’ basketball players MUST have their uniforms turned in by tomorrow!  Turn them in to 
Coach Kohler. 

 

 Any middle school students that are interested in improving their badminton skills over the summer and 
having a lot of fun should be Coach Kohler to pick up an informational flyer. 

 

Be a hero today.  Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded. 

Thank you Wredling!  Have a great day! 


